8/19/2021 (Effective Friday, August 20, 2021)

Updated COVID-19 Mitigation Strategies

Resume contact tracing. Notify parents of studentsdirectly exposed (within six feet
for 15 cumulative minutes).

Nonessential visitors are not permitted in schools until further notice. This includes
outside groups. Mentors, student teachers, and otherswho are there to support
curriculum and instruction are allowed.

Avoid large inside gatherings.

Whenever possible/feasible, schools should keep students spread out during lunch
and avoid large indoor gatherings.

Encourage social distancing in classrooms and hallways.

Field trips are on hold until further notice with the exception of CBI and specified
curriculum-related trips.

Limit sharing of classroom items, supplies, materials

Athletics and outdoor events will confinue as scheduled.

Continue frequent cleaning/disinfecting.

Continue handwashing and use of hand sanitizer.



